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FROM ADMINISTRATION 
Spring has arrived, and the last three months of 
school tend to be very busy for both students and 
staff! We have a number of extra-curricular 
activities going on throughout the school.  We also 
have several field trips planned.  Teachers have 
been working hard to raise funds to decrease costs, 
when possible.   
 
Check out our current fundraisers on SchoolCash 
Online:   
Planter Fundraiser:  
Kinnwood Central, along with Thuss’ Greenhouse, is 
offering a great fundraiser just in time for Mothers’ 
Day, or outdoor springtime entertaining. 
Important Dates to Know: 
School Cash orders need to be in by Friday April 26.  
Planters can be picked up at the school between 
Tuesday May 7 and Fri. May 10. 
 
Johhny G’s Pizza- Primary Fundraiser  
Kinnwood Central, along with Johnn G’s Premium 
Pizza, is excited to announce a new fundraiser. We 
will be selling fresh 14” pizza kits or garlic strips. 
Pizza kits come with freshly made dough, sauce, 
cheese and pepperoni. 
Available Kits are: 
Pepperoni Pizza Kit 
Cheese Pizza Kit 
Garlic strip Kit 
Kits are $20.00 each or 
Mix and match any 2 kits for $30.00 
Important Dates to Know: 
Friday April 12th: Johnny G’s Pizza Fundraiser ends 
April 25 PM– Pizza Kits can be picked up or sent 
home with children 
All funds raised will go towards the Primary Year 
End Trip. 
 

Chicken Dinner- Grade 8 Fundraiser 
Kinnwood Central, along with Burn’s Restaurant in 
Dresden, is bringing back the Chicken Dinner 
fundraiser!  Tickets include 3 pieces of broasted 
chicken, roll, coleslaw, herb roasted potatoes and 
cheesecake. Pick up April 24 at school between 5 
pm and 6:30 pm.  Orders due by April 17. 
All funds raised will go towards the Grade 8 Year 
End Trip. 
 

SCHOOL CLIMATE SURVEY  
Climate Parent Survey 
The Lambton Kent District School Board is required 
to conduct a school climate surveys of students, 
school staff and parents at least once every two 
years as they all play a key role in contributing to a 
positive school climate. We are requesting that you, 
as a parent/guardian of LKDSB student(s) go to your 
child’s school website or the Lambton Kent District 
School website and follow the School Climate 
Survey link to help us build and sustain a positive 
school climate within your school community. 

 
Please note that the results of these surveys will be 
used by our Safe Schools team, as well as by the 
Lambton Kent District School Board, and all 
feedback collected will remain anonymous and 
confidential. 
 
Survey link on website or below: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx
?id=iem_Sw7fwkqv77D8mWd6EGW6Hjgbo0xAjqhv
FlqB78RUQlNLN0hKWkxIRVhPSzRYUlNSM1FZVktDS
CQlQCN0PWcu  
 

GRADE 8 & SK GRADUATION S 
SK Celebration will take place on Tuesday, June 25 
in the afternoon.  
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Grade 8 Graduation will take place on Wednesday, 
June 26, 2024. Further details will follow. 
 
 

CLOTHING & FOOTWEAR  
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for 
the weather. Also, please make certain your child 
has the appropriate indoor footwear. Footwear, 
free of dirt and debris, must always be worn in the 
building for health and safety reasons. 
 

KINDER REGISTRATION   
If you know anyone who is interested in registering 
their child for FDK, please let them know that 
registrations will be accepted online.  
Registration is easy: 
1. Find your school. 
2. Complete the simple, safe, and secure online 
registration form. 
3. Meet our caring staff and see the classroom on 
May 29, 2024- 4:00 pm - 7:00 pm.  
To complete your registration, remember to bring: 
• Birth certificate or proof of Canadian Citizenship 
or Residency Status (if appropriate) 
• Proof of residency (e.g., utility or tax bill, 
lease/rental agreement, etc.) 
• Emergency contact information 
 

LATES &  ATTENDANCE APP  
At the Lambton Kent District School Board, one of 
our greatest priorities is ensuring students have 
arrived safely at school and are participating in 
classes every day. You may have received 
notification about your child’s absence from our 
SchoolMessenger automated attendance messaging 
system. 
 
 

Schools are responsible for planning to support 
students who have serious medical concerns such 
as anaphylaxis, asthma, diabetes, and other health 
issues that may be life threatening. If your child has 
serious medical concerns, please contact the school 
to further discuss the details. Please do not send 
products containing nuts with your child to school. 
 

BELL SCHEDULE  
 
Supervision 8:05 am  
Start time 8:20 am 
Block 1: 8:20 am-10:20 am  
First Break 10:20 am-11:00 am  
Block 2: 11:00 am-12:40 pm  
Second Break 12:40-1:20 pm 
Block 3: 1:20 pm-2:40 pm  
Dismissal 2:40 pm 

 
STAY CONNECTED  

 
Address: 63 MacDonald St, Forest, ON, NON 1R0 
Phone:  519-346-2749 
Website: https://www.lkdsb.net/school/kinnwood 
Facebook: ‘Kinnwood Central Public School’ 
https://www.facebook.com/kinnwoodcentral/  
Bus Zone 1 
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